August 7, 2020

Dear Families & Friends,

Re: Positive Case of COVID - 19

This afternoon we were notified that a 4^{th} staff member has tested positive for COVID – 19. All those that had been in contact with this employee have been notified. The individual is in isolation at this time. No Residents or Sisters have any symptoms at this time.

The care of our Residents is our first priority. We are following all CDC and Minnesota Department of Health Guidelines to keep our Residents free from the virus.

While this information can cause much fear and anxiety, please know that we continue to follow strict precautions throughout the Home.

On a positive note, Residents are very happy to have their noon meal back in the dining room and are enjoying the warm weather and the flowers outdoors.

We are very grateful for your prayers and the generosity of so many during these times.

Gratefully in Christ,

Sr. Theresa Louisa, lsp Little Sisters of the Poor

Lysol Disinfectant Spray

Sr. Theresa Louisa, lsp

We could use donations of the following:

Bottle Water
Fresh Fruit
Disposable Hinged Containers
Stamps
Lotion (3oz or 6oz sizes)
Roll of White Paper (30in. X 1,000ft.) for Activities
Disposable Cocktail Tumblers (8oz or 9oz) for Activities
Hand Sanitizer
Sanitizing Wipes
Surgical Masks
Homemade Masks